
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 8/17/2011 11:01:38 AM
To: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Bcc:
Subject: Gas Outlook Follow up 

Michelle,

To follow up on our conversation of last evening, we do not believe that the Line 300 
depressurization approximately 10 days ago appreciably changes the briefing we 
shared with you about how we are planning to manage summer gas deliveries.

Jennifer
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